
                             Environment Report for January 8th Meeting

We have been forwarded information about volunteering opportunities by the Lower Mole
Partnership(LMP):  Of the many tasks, the ones most local to Leatherhead are listed with 
dates and contact details  below:

Tues 23rd - Thur 25th January Hedgelaying at Thorncroft, 
& Tues 30th – Thur 1st February Leatherhead 

Tue 6th – Thur 8th March Tolworth Court Farm, 
Moated Manor

Complete instructions, breaks and refreshments will be available.  Volunteer for part or all day (pack a lunch 
if coming for the day).  

If you would like to volunteer, LMP contact numbers are here:  Phone 01372 743783
Email   mole.project@surreycc.gov.uk

KEEP BRITAIN TIDY have announced their annual Spring Clean for  2-4 March The LRA portion of this 
campaign will be arranged for Saturday the 3rd of March.  Past participants will be contacted by email and 
additional volunteers will be welcomed.  As always, MVDC will provide equipment for the event and collect 
the sacks of litter.  To volunteer contact Cheryl :  01372  370 091.
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